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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The two-way system from the back gate is 
working well due to everyone being considerate 
and following the COVID rules.  Thank you!  
Let’s hope this continues.   
 

As the month of Ramadan slowly comes to an 
end, I am sure that all those families who are 
observing fast are deservedly looking forward 
to Eid celebrations.  Please do send your      
children to school in the morning.  We’ll       
celebrate with all our children and then for 
those who are celebrating Eid, if you wish to 
take your child home after the morning party, 
you can pick them up any time from 1pm.  
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

Half term for Summer begins Saturday 29th 
May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021. 

Student Council 
We have had a very exciting few weeks in 
school, the swimming pool was a huge    
success and we have loved it!  We learnt 

so much and are all very proud of how much pro-
gress we made in such a short time.  We are hop-
ing that this will become something we take part 
in every year so that we can develop as strong, 
safe  
swimmers by the time we leave Stanton Bridge.  
 
A few weeks ago, some of our year 5 councillors 
wrote a compelling letter to Mrs Islam asking if 
we could see the return of our favourite school 
dinner meal...pizza! After some thought provoking 
communication, a survey was carried out and the 
results presented to Mrs Islam.  We are very 
pleased to announce that pizza returned to our 
lunches on Friday!  
 
It is a very important role as a councillor to be 
confident and express our opinions! Thank you 
Mrs Islam!  

Star School  

This week we have been thrilled to be chosen 
as BBC Radio Coventry and Warwickshire’s 
Star School! 

On Wednesday, we were joined by a live          
reporter and some very excited but nervous 
children were interviewed live on air. They were 
asked what they would change if they were in 
charge of the country and gave us some very   
interesting answers.   

On Friday (7th May) the radio station will be   
airing our School News.   

Well done to Kaysan (Year 6) and Mehvish (Year 
5), our budding radio presenters, for speaking 
so confidently and fluently into the micro-
phone.   

If you would like to listen back, please go 
to https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/
live:bbc_radio_coventry_warwickshire  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/live:bbc_radio_coventry_warwickshire
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/live:bbc_radio_coventry_warwickshire


1N: Fatima 1S: Luca 

2E:  Tazeem 2G:  Zakariya 

3F: Riley 3W: Mohamed E 

4B: Aisha 4L: Salma 

5B: Mahir 5A: Andrada 

6P: Joyce 6C: Geradus 

Attendance Race 
 

Well done to year 2 Miss Emin’s class for 
achieving 100% attendance in week 2 of 
this terms race. 
 
This means we have 3 classes neck and 
neck in the lead they are Mr Caldwell’s 
class, Miss Silva’s class and this week they 
have been caught up by Miss Emin’s Class. 
 
Will they be in the lead next week or will a 
class overtake them? Children it’s up to 
you, come to school every day to ensure 
your class too can achieve 100%              
attendance. 

If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for: 

Excellent Start to The Summer Term 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Allotment Project  

As part of our Science topic, Year 2 are  
currently redesigning and updating our 
school allotment with beautiful flowers and 
delicious vegetables. We are so grateful to 
the generous members of our school       
community who have made kind donations to 
make this possible. If you would like to    
support us by donating money, seeds or 
plants, please contact the school office.   

Twitter  

We use twitter to share our latest news and 
display our proudest achievements. Please 
follow us @stanton_bridge to stay updated.   


